
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday March 8, 2021 

 
 
The following meeting was held in the upstairs conference room at Town Hall. Present were 
Selectmen Martha Eldridge, Susan Simpson and Jonathan Smith. Matt Sawyer Jr., Town Administrator 
was also present, and recorded the minutes.  
 
Chairman Eldridge called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM 
 
Discussion:  
At 3:05 PM Chairman Eldridge made a motion to enter a non-public session under RSA 91-A:3, II(a) 
for personnel issues. Present were TJ Eldridge, Tony Castaldo, and Matt Sawyer Jr. Simpson seconded. 
A role call vote was taken: Eldridge- YES. Simpson- YES. Smith-Yes. 
 
At 3:45 PM Eldridge made a motion to re-enter the public session and seal the minutes to the non-
public session. Simpson seconded. The vote passed unanimously.  
 
TJ Eldridge asked for permission to begin interviews for the Highway Truck Driver position. The 
board agreed and asked that he include Town Administrator Sawyer on the panel, along with Neil and 
TJ.  
 
Sawyer asked how the board felt about clarifying/updating the finance position to the title of “Finance 
Director.” There would be no change in pay or job duties, but it would be more clear, concise and 
consistent with other towns. The Selectmen agreed and said that was fine.   
 
The Selectmen went through the red folder signing, and each took documents to read at the public 
meeting in the gym. 
 
Being no further input, the work session recessed until 4:15 PM in the gym. 
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